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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: OPINION- Stormwater management isn’t just pipes 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/stormwater-management-isnt-just-
pipes/article 007a6320-8043-549f-a0de-c16080a410cf.html 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: DEP presents awards for environmental excellence to area projects 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/dep-presents-awards-for-environmental-excellence-to-area-
projects/article e5a7fcf8-c65e-11ec-8b34-5f335c1612f2.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Fayette County recycling program earns state award 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local news/fayette-county-recycling-program-earns-state-
award/article bb1f390e-c723-11ec-aefb-23cee592ffdf.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas drillers say 3rd-party monitoring shows greater responsibility; environmentalists 
remain skeptical 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/gas-drillers-say-3rd-party-monitoring-shows-greater-
responsibility-environmentalists-remain-skeptical/ 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County restaurant owners attempt to avoid price hikes as avian flu 
cases continue to rise 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-restaurant-owners-attempt-to-avoid-price-
hikes-as-avian-flu-cases-continue-to/article 0271096c-c7ed-11ec-9d90-33c40975eb63.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Avian flu is placing a huge strain on Lancaster County poultry farms. Vigilance is 
imperative 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/avian-flu-is-placing-a-huge-strain-on-lancaster-county-
poultry-farms-vigilance-is-imperative/article 412f9d50-c809-11ec-aeb3-cf0c74174f3e.html 
 
Air 
 
Lehigh Valley Live: Chemical identified that made air smell like fabric in Lehigh County 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2022/05/chemical-identified-that-made-air-smell-like-fabric-
softener-in-lehigh-county.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Shareholder group is pressing Comcast and Amazon for climate-friendly 401(k) 
options for employees 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/comcast-amazon-401k-retirement-sustainable-investments-
climate-change-20220502.html 
 



WITF/StateImpact PA: Safety advocate warns of lack of oversight for new CO2 pipelines needed for 
carbon capture 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/05/02/safety-advocate-warns-of-lack-of-oversight-for-
new-co2-pipelines-needed-for-carbon-capture/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Philly’s carbon emissions are dropping — but the city has a long way to go 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/04/29/phillys-carbon-emissions-are-dropping-but-the-
city-has-a-long-way-to-go/ 
 
Your Turn: Government climate and energy programs flounder 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/columns/2022/05/01/sutton-government-climate-and-
energy-programs-flounder-beaver-county/65351632007/ 
  
Post-Gazette: Carbon capture takes center stage, but is its promise an illusion? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/05/02/carbon-capture-takes-center-stage-
but-is-its-promise-an-illusion/stories/202205010024 
 
Bloomberg: World Lacks Time, Not Minerals for Climate-Saving Technology 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-29/world-lacks-time-not-minerals-for-climate-
saving-technology 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: First Pontoon Tour of the season at Sinnemahoning State Park 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/first-pontoon-tour-of-the-season-at-sinnemahoning-state-
park/article 7abd2322-55db-50a8-ac37-d7f323987b8a.html 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. Fish & Boat Commission wants control over unregulated stocking of fish 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-fish-boat-commission-wants-control-over-unregulated-
stocking-of-fish/article 1cf0a5ba-3d16-55cb-aabd-12941c5e1649.html 
 
Kane Republican: Avian flu likely in wild birds throughout state, can spread from wildlife to poultry (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican/20220430 
 
The Derrick: Walk will help people get to know the woods, identify trees 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community news/walk-will-help-people-get-to-know-the-woods-
identify-trees/article c18daa32-c7cd-11ec-8667-2337e3e9ad03.html 
 
Times Observer: Prescribed burns provide benefits to forest lands 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/04/prescribed-burns-provide-benefits-to-
forest-lands/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Fired pool contractor may be rehired 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/fired-contractor-may-be-rehired/article fc3fdea2-c895-
11ec-9966-47c1fcc5c9f9.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Lycoming County Commissioners approve grant funds for 18 park and recreation 
projects 



https://www.northcentralpa.com/life/lycoming-county-commissioners-approve-grant-funds-for-18-
park-and-recreation-projects/article 98b5c45a-c70a-11ec-b526-b32de482ef52.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Large mountain fire burns near Cogan Station 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/large-mountain-fire-burns-near-cogan-
station/article 36a214f2-c724-11ec-99ac-0bb24c2ef8d1.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Arbor Day in Williamsport brings laughter, joy, memories 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/arbor-day-in-williamsport-brings-laughter-joy-
memories/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Registration deadline for county conservation dinner fast approaching 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/registration-deadline-for-county-conservation-
dinner-fast-approaching/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Seeing a snow goose migration is a unique experience 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/outdoors/2022/04/seeing-a-snow-goose-migration-is-a-unique-
experience/  
 
Lock Haven Express: Master Gardener programs and services in Clinton County 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/garden/2022/04/master-gardener-programs-and-services-in-clinton-
county/  
 
WESA: Forget the grocery store. Here are 5 Pennsylvania plants you can forage for dinner 
https://www.wesa.fm/arts-sports-culture/2022-04-30/forget-the-grocery-store-here-are-5-
pennsylvania-plants-you-can-forage-for-dinner  
 
Allegheny Front: Pittsburgh researcher part of a team documenting the elusive ivory-billed woodpecker 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburgh-researcher-part-of-a-team-documenting-the-elusive-ivory-
billed-woodpecker/ 
 
Allegheny Front: New study takes close look at where to protect at-risk species 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-study-takes-close-look-at-where-to-protect-at-risk-species-
biodiversity/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: 3 Rivers Outdoor Co. to rent kayaks, paddleboards and even hammocks at new location 
in Aspinwall 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/environment/3-rivers-outdoor-co-to-rent-kayaks-paddleboards-and-even-
hammocks-at-new-location-in-aspinwall/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Avian experts advise to temporarily stop feeding birds 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/avian-experts-advise-to-temporarily-stop-feeding-
birds/article 78e24d29-7f79-5bf6-a8b6-ac80c2c3dd98.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh celebrating Arbor Day with event in Mellon Park 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-celebrating-arbor-day-with-event-in-mellon-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Lower Burrell considers recreation area for 90 acres it owns along Dutchman Run 



https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/lower-burrell-considers-recreation-area-for-90-acres-it-
owns-along-dutchman-run/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Free community garden set to bloom in Aspinwall 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/a-free-community-garden-is-set-to-bloom-in-aspinwall/ 
 
Post-Gazette: CSAs, 2.0: Pittsburgh-area farmers offer a growing array of consumer options 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/food/2022/05/02/csa-programs-pittsburgh/stories/202204250085 
 
Energy 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Buying an electric car? Here are key facts and tips. 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/electric-car-price-tax-credit-tips-20220501.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: The race is on (again) to build out a low-carbon hydrogen economy 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/05/02/the-race-is-on-again-to-build-out-a-low-carbon-
hydrogen-economy/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: States that want to electrify USPS fleet file lawsuits 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/16-states-that-want-to-electrify-usps-fleet-file-
lawsuits/  
 
WESA: Pennsylvania solar projects held up by federal probe, group says 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-05-02/pennsylvania-solar-projects-held-up-by-
federal-probe-group-says 
 
Daily Courier: LIHEAP will be extended until May 20 
https://www.dailycourier.com/articles/liheap-will-be-extended-until-may-20/ 
 
Bloomberg: Europe’s Fragile Energy Market Braces for Putin’s Next Move  
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-30/europe-s-fragile-energy-market-braces-for-
putin-s-next-move?srnd=premium  
 
Utility Dive: MISO prepares for ‘worst-case scenarios,’ heads into summer with insufficient firm 
generation 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/miso-prepares-for-worst-case-scenarios-heads-into-summer-with-
insufficie/622932/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Meadville Tribune: Conneaut Township schedules cleanup day 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/conneaut-township-schedules-cleanup-day/article da1f6a52-
c7d4-11ec-b60c-e31c7840cb8b.html 
 
Environmental Justice 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: White picket fence 



https://www.inquirer.com/news/inq2/more-perfect-union-main-line-covenants-discrimination-housing-
development-20220426.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How the Main Line got so white 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/more-perfect-union-main-line-black-family-housing-discrimination-
20220428.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How The Inquirer profited from ‘restricted’ neighborhoods that barred Black 
buyers 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/more-perfect-union-exclusionary-zoning-main-line-housing-
advertising-20220426.html 
 
Mining 
 
Kane Republican: Nonsurface drilling on state lands in Pennsylvania could spur hundred of millions in 
royalties (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican 
 
AP News: Biden order to boost mining may not have quick payoff  
https://apnews.com/article/biden-technology-business-trending-news-environment-
04e20d148dc50c09831d2530d1fd2f8e  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Renovo Record: Nonsurface drilling on state lands in Pennsylvania could spur hundreds of millions in 
royalties 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/81339  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bloomsburg gas lines being replaced soon 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/042922/page/1/story/bloomsburg-gas-lines-being-
replaced-soon  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Author seeks to educate about the natural gas industry 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/05/author-seeks-to-educate/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: High gas prices mean big profits 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/04/high-gas-prices-mean-big-profits/  
 
Reuters: U.S. natural gas production growth wanes as need arises 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/us-natural-gas-production-growth-wanes-need-arises-2022-
05-02/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: How the Marcellus fares in Southwestern's new diversified portfolio 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/29/southwestern-energy-marcellus-utica-
haynesville.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: RSG a key to natural gas drillers' LNG market share 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/29/eqt-southwestern-energy-rsg-lng.html 



 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX CEO Nick DeIuliis: Policies hampering natural gas industries 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/28/cnx-ceo-nick-deiuliis-natural-gas-
policies.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: EQT weighs LNG facility investment to unleash U.S. natural gas 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/04/28/eqt-investment-lng-facility.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Natural gas companies aren't enjoying those high gas prices — yet 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/04/29/high-gas-prices-pa-natural-gas-
companies-eqt-cnx-range-resources-pipelines-lng-hedge/stories/202204290063 
 
Reuters: Column: U.S. petroleum fills the gap left by Russia exports: Kemp 
https://www.reuters.com/legal/litigation/us-petroleum-fills-gap-left-by-russia-exports-kemp-2022-04-
29/ 
 
The Guardian: Russia doubles fossil fuel revenues since invasion of Ukraine began 
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2022/apr/27/russia-doubles-fossil-fuel-revenues-since-invasion-
of-ukraine-began 
 
Bloomberg: Exxon, Chevron Will Spend More on Stock Returns Than Production 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-04-29/u-s-oil-giants-will-spend-more-on-stock-
returns-than-production 
 
Reuters: U.S. EPA issues waiver to allow temporary sales of summertime higher-ethanol fuel 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/us-epa-issues-waiver-allow-temporary-sales-summertime-higher-
ethanol-fuel-2022-04-29/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Kane Republican: DCNR to bein spraying fporests in spongy moth suppression effort (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican/20220430 
 
The Meadville Tribune: Free tick testing available to Pennsylvania residents 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local news/free-tick-testing-available-to-pennsylvania-
residents/article de1b1990-c729-11ec-bf0c-17c0b2287868.html 
 
Pennlive: State to begin spraying for invasive formerly known as gypsy moth 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2022/05/state-to-begin-spraying-for-invasive-formerly-known-as-gypsy-
moth.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: DCNR to spray for gypsy moths 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/04/dcnr-to-spray-for-gypsy-moths/ 
 
Allegheny Front: How backyard chicken owners are protecting their flocks from the deadly avian flu 
outbreak 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-backyard-chicken-owners-are-protecting-their-flocks-from-the-
deadly-avian-flu-outbreak/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Avian flu hits ducks, chickens, eagles in Pa.; officials ask public to report dead birds 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/avian-flu-cases-on-rise-in-pa-officials-ask-public-to-report-dead-
birds/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania is poised for a summer of ticks and the diseases they carry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2022/04/30/ticks-pennsylvania-black-legged-lyme-disease-
rocky-mountain-spotted-fever-deer-virus/stories/202304190001 
 
Waste 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly street sweeping has begun. Here’s how it works. 
https://www.inquirer.com/philly-tips/ticketing-for-street-sweeping-philadelphia.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Coatesville council renews trash contract with Eagle Services, with changes 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/coatesville-council-renews-trash-contract-with-eagle-
services-with-changes/article dece8512-c72d-11ec-9eb9-335b972b534a.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Cleanscapes, DCNR to team up for Riansares Vista clean up 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/05/cleanscapes-dcnr-to-team-up-for-riansares-
vista-clean-up/  
 
WESA: Will Pittsburgh's plastic bag ban reduce trash in the environment? 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-05-01/will-pittsburghs-plastic-bag-ban-reduce-trash-
in-the-environment  
 
Observer-Reporter: Don't toss unwanted electronics, e-cycle them 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/dont-toss-unwanted-electronics-e-cycle-
them/article 0a3e9832-93ed-11ec-9dde-a3058274cdbd.html 
 
Water 
 
Times Observer: Dozens of volunteers help plant trees 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/05/dozens-of-volunteers-help-plant-trees/ 
 
Times Leader: Proposed Sandy Beach sale brings back memories, highlights sewage hook up issues 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/1553547/proposed-sandy-beach-sale-brings-back-memories-
raises-concerns 
 
Scranton Times: Rehabilitation work to double the life of Blakely flood control project 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/rehabilitation-work-to-double-life-of-blakely-flood-
project/article 5cd6bf8b-e080-5649-8c4b-0fc2abc833eb.html 
 
MyChesCo: $17.9 Million Available for Community Water Quality Improvement 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/17-9-million-available-for-community-water-quality-
improvement/ 
 
WHYY: Resistance begins against the potential sale of the Bucks County Sewer and Water Authority 



https://whyy.org/articles/resistance-begins-against-the-potential-sale-of-the-bucks-county-sewer-and-
water-authority/ 
 
Pennlive: Boil water advisory issued for Hampden Twp. housing development 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/05/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-hampden-twp-housing-
development.html 
 
CBS21: Boil Water Advisory for Cumberland County neighborhood, officials say 
https://local21news.com/news/local/boil-water-advisory-for-cumberland-county-neighborhood-
officials-say 
 
WGAL: Boil Water Advisory issued for Indian Creek Housing Development Mechanicsburg 
https://www.wgal.com/article/boil-water-advisory-issued-for-indian-creek-housing-development-
mechanicsburg/39871340 
 
Bedford Gazette: Planning commission discusses water issues 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/planning-commission-discusses-water-issues/article bf449826-
01a0-5db9-aece-2afe8e3be834.html 
 
WFMZ: Official addresses lake-draining's impact on wildlife] 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/official-addresses-lake-drainings-impact-on-
wildlife/article 781c1070-c7f8-11ec-a232-27984de7c99a.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Consultants work to secure funding for multiple projects 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/consultants-work-to-secure-funding-for-
multiple-projects/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Number of bids for levee work falls short of expectations 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/number-of-bids-for-levee-work-falls-short-of-
expectations/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Lycoming County Commissioners approve grant application for sewers 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/04/lycoming-county-commissioners-approve-grant-
application-for-sewers/  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: A look at watersheds, regulations, and rights 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2022/04/a-look-at-watersheds-regulations-and-rights/  
 
WPXI: Repairs underway after water main break on border of Crafton Heights, Ingram 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/water-main-break-border-crafton-heights-
ingram/5DKAIRHYZBBMXFCNFNJ4FB2Z3I/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Monessen accepts loan for sewer project 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/04/monessen-accepts-loan-for-sewer-project/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Twp. Municipal Authority, campground take small steps towards sewage system 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-twp-municipal-authority-campground-take-
small-steps-towards-sewage-system/article 3390c2fc-b48b-5946-a714-7ba3c5cf7438.html 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: I-80 bridges face environmental assessment hearings this week 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/i-80-bridges-face-environmental-assessment-hearings-this-
week/article 6da624ad-bfa6-569b-8c6f-297265803d8c.html 
 
York Dispatch: Another York County municipality issues burn ban 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2022/04/30/east-manchester-township-board-
supervisors-issued-burn-ban-friday-until-further-notice/9598245002/ 
 
ABC27: Ammonia leak caused Hazmat crews to respond in Susquehanna Twp. 
https://www.abc27.com/news/top-stories/hazmat-crews-respond-to-susquehanna-twp-ammonia-leak/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Safety advocate warns of a lack of oversight for new CO2 pipelines needed for carbon 
capture 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/safety-advocate-warns-of-a-lack-of-oversight-for-new-co2-pipelines-
needed-for-carbon-capture/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Anthony Hennen: Pa. county demolition funds for blighted properties — a rural and 
urban divide 
https://triblive.com/opinion/anthony-hennen-pa-county-demolition-funds-for-blighted-properties-a-
rural-and-urban-divide/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Tolling controversy: I-80 bridges face environmental assessment hearings this week 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/05/01/penndot-bridge-tolls-interstate-80-
canoe-creek-north-fork-clarion-county-jefferson-county/stories/202205010051 


